
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Housing and Opportunities that are 

Useful for Students' Excellence 

(HOUSE) 
 

The Housing and Opportunities that are Useful for Students' Excellence (HOUSE) by Illinois' 

Act 102-0083, approved in August 2022, seeks to provide assistance to students experiencing 

homelessness. CAAN Academy of Nursing’s contact person for this program is Antrell 

Outlaw, Vice President/Financial Director, at 708-983-1645 or aoutlaw@caanacademy.org.  

 

 

 

Local, State, and Federal Services 
 

 

Illinois Department of Human Services 
https://www.dhs.state.il.us/page.aspx?item=30360 

IDHS Help Line – (800) 843-6154 

 

 

National Center for Homeless Education (NCHE) 
https://nche.ed.gov/data/ 

(800) 308-2145 

homeless@serve.org  

 

 

Housing Authority of Cook Count 
                               https://thehacc.org/  

                                                          (708) 758-4024 

“Nurses Woven in the Moral Fibers of Care and Compassion” 

4747 Lincoln Mall Drive - Suite 420 - Matteson, Illinois 60443 

Phone (708) 983-1645/Fax (708) 248-5927 

info@CAANacademy.org  
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